
Mike J. Molina

From: Kathleen McKenna <kathleen@kpmdesign.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 20, 2019 3:38 PM
To: Kefly King; Keani N. Rawlins; Mike J. Molina
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-i

Dear Respective Council Chairs,

I am writing to request that you should re-appoint the position of Planning Director to Michele Chouteau McLean at the
January 23rd meeting.
Michele is highly motivated, a very hard worker and most suited for this position.

With Respect and Aloha,

Kathleen C. Styer

Kula, HI
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